
ATTENTION: ALL NUHW MEMBERS AT CPMC

CPMC Management Owes Us Money  

That We’ve Worked For

NUHW.org

In the last two paychecks, CPMC failed to pay many of its employees the full amount 
they are owed. If you believe you have been paid incorrectly in either your July 8 or  
July 22 paychecks, please take the following steps:

1.	 If you haven’t already, open a ticket with payroll immediately (855-389-1631).

2.	 Text or call your union rep (Kijani Edwards) or your union steward with your name, 
department, and all of the details about what you believe you are owed. Even If 
you’ve already been paid, you may be entitled to penalty pay, so you need to let us 
know.

3.	 Check in daily with your union steward letting them know any updates. Your 
stewards will be updating you regularly about next steps.

4.	 Please attend the general membership meeting (details above) to discuss next 
steps.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your steward or NUHW Union 
Representative Kijani Edwards at (501) 412-1676 or kedwards@nuhw.org.

Friday August 5, 2:30 - 3:30 p.m.
Room 270b VNC across from the Cafe

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  
TO DISCUSS PAYROLL ERRORS


